
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 
Division of Water 
Bureau of Water Permits, 4th Floor 
625 Broadway, Albany, New York 12233-3505 
Phone: (518) 402-8111 Fax: (518) 402-9029 Website: www.dec.state.ny.us 
 
 

February 3, 2014 
 
JACK D. WILLIAMS 
3716 STATE ROUTE 434 
PO BOX 566 
APALACHIN, NEW YORK 13732-0566  
 
Re: Acknowledgement of Notice of Modification to modify coverage under SPDES Multi-Sector 
General Permit for Stormwater Discharges Associated with Industrial Activity (GP-0-12-001) 
 
Dear MAUREEN HART: 
 
This is to acknowledge that the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (the 
Department) has received a complete Notice of Modification (NOM) to modify coverage under the State 
Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (SPDES) Multi-Sector General Permit for Stormwater 
Discharges Associated with Industrial Activity (MSGP) GP-0-12-001 for the following facility: 
 
R.J. WILLIAMS, INC. 
3716 STATE ROUTE 434 
APALACHIN, NEW YORK 13732 
MSGP Permit Number: NYR00A536 
 
The following modifications have been made to your permit coverage effective as of January 30, 2014: 
 

- Owner/Operator Information has been updated to the following: 
JACK D. WILLIAMS 
3716 STATE ROUTE 434 / PO BOX 566 
APALACHIN, NEW YORK 13732-0566 

 
If any future changes need to be made to your general permit you must submit a new NOM.  In addition, 
if you no longer need this general permit you must submit a Notice of Termination (NOT) form to 
terminate your general permit as soon as possible.  If you are selling the facility, it is your responsibility 
to submit a NOT terminating your coverage and you must notify the new owner, in writing, of the need to 
obtain the general permit for stormwater discharges.   
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at (518) 402-8244 or 
rpwaldro@gw.dec.state.ny.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ryan P. Waldron, P.E. 
MSGP Permit Coordinator  

Joe Martens 
Commissioner 


